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The water theft occurring in NSW is extremely disgusting. Why is so much water being used to 
make cotton when bamboo and other materials exist that are more efficient and environment 
friendly. Foreign companies should be taxed if they buy water rights/shares in NSW, there 
should be a water registry and north basin water rights holders should not be able to redirect 
water from the natural occurring water ways that has become a large determent to southern 
basins communities. Finally the NSW government should match Victoria in it funding for MND 
studying. 


